
 

 OFFICE OF THE REGISTRAR   

 January 3, 2025  

 

Dear AUB students, 

On the occasion of the Armenian Christmas and in line with our University 

Calendar, no classes will be held on Monday January 6, 2025. 

The Office of the Registrar will be closed on January 6, 2025.  

 

Kind regards, 

Office of the Registrar 

 

 

https://www.aub.edu.lb/Registrar/Documents/pdfdoc/calendar2024-25.pdf
https://www.aub.edu.lb/Registrar/Documents/pdfdoc/calendar2024-25.pdf

